
 
 

Notice of Construction 
County of Peterborough 

                                                                     Surface Treatment of County Road No. 4 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Please be advised of the surface treatment of County Road No. 4 (locally known as Warsaw Road) in 
the Township of Douro-Dummer, County of Peterborough from County Road No. 6 (locally known as 
Stoney Lake Road) south to the settlement area of Warsaw (approximately 4.3 km long). 
 
The works will commence on Tuesday May 23rd, 2017. It is anticipated that these works are to be 
completed by mid June, 2017. Please note that the timelines are approximate and will vary 
dependent upon weather and other factors.  
 
The project involves the pulverization of the existing road, the restoration of the cross-fall with 
granular “A” and the application of a double surface treatment. Care will be taken to best fit the 
existing grade of the driveways to the new road profile. 

 
During the daily construction, one lane will be open at all times with both lanes open prior to closing 
down operations each day. Water or calcium chloride, as may be required, will be used to reduce 
dust nuisance resulting from this operation. It is noted that it is in the best interest of the Contractor to 
cover the gravel with surface treatment as soon as possible in order to avoid continual grading and 
watering operations. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience during construction and thank you for your patience.  
 
For further information concerning this project, please contact the following individuals: 

 
 
 

Kendra Reid, C.E.T.     Doug Saccoccia, P.Eng.    
Senior Engineering Technologist   Assistant Manager, Engineering and Design   
County of Peterborough     County of Peterborough   
310 Armour Road      310 Armour Road   
Peterborough, ON K9H 1Y6   Peterborough, ON K9H 1Y6   
Phone: (705) 775-2737 Ext 3202    Phone: (705) 775-2737 Ext 3201   
Fax: (705) 749-2551     Fax: (705) 749-2551 
Email: kreid@ptbocounty.ca   Email: dsaccoccia@ptbocounty.ca   

 
 
 
 
 

Dated: May 17th, 2017 


